Stanhope Board of Health

November 13, 2024

President T. Romano called the meeting of the Board of Health to order at 7:00 p-m. Open Public
Meeting Act 1030 statement was read as required by law.

Pledge of Allegiance

Members present: P. Zeliff-Murphy, R. Maio, D. Kuncken, L. Riccardi, T. Romano, and M. McNeilly
Absent: R. Maio

Citizens to be Heard
Seeing no one from the public wishing to speak, President T. Romano closed the public portion of the meeting.

Minutes of October 9, 2024 meeting were accepted on a motion by L. Riccardi and seconded by P. Zeliff-Murphy. All in
favor: yes. Abstain: D. Kuncken. Motion carried.

Reports
Sanitarian:
No report received.

Animal Control Officer:
Report received. Reviewed the report. Copy of report placed on file.

Secretary:

Nothing to report.

Motion by P. Zeliff-Murphy and seconded by L. Riccardi to accept the reports. Motion carried by unanimous vote of those
present.

Correspondence
10-14-24 NJDEP Re: No Further Action Letter Aboveground Tank- 01886 Dell Place. Block 11501, Lot2

11-7-24 Kleinfelder Re: Groundwater Remedial Action Protectiveness Exxon- Byram

Motion by D. Kuncken and seconded by P. Zeliff-Murphy to accept the correspondences. Motion carried by unanimous

vote of those present.
Old Business

Rabies Clinic: Dr Carlos committed to doing the clinic April 4.

New Business
Here will be no December meeting due to a lack of quorum.

Bills

ACO Catdisposal $100.00

Motion by L. Riccardi and seconded by P. Zeliff-Murphy to pay the bill.

Roll Call Taken: P. Zeliff-Murphy: yes, D. Kuncken: yes, L. Riccardi: yes, T. Romano: yes, M. McNeilly: yes. Motion carried
by unanimous vote of those present.

Citizens to be Heard
Seeing no one from the public wishing to speak, President T. Romano closed the public portion of the meeting.

Since there was no further business to transact, the members voted to adjourn 7:10 p.m.
Motion by d. Kuncken and seconded by P. Zeliff-Murphy. Motion carried by unanimous vote of those present.

Respectfully submitted,
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Monique McNeilly, Board of Health Secretary



